
6:30pm – 8:00pm (School Library) 

1. Principals Update (annex 1) 
2. VP Update - No Updates at the moment 

3. Teachers Update (annex 2) 

*each to sent after meeting*


4. Ozobots - 2x @ $109


5. HotLunches Update: 

• Not much to update

• Make up week will be after march break (Both Tues & Wed)

• Volunteer replacement efforts have not yielded   a replacement for now. Students will 	 	 	

volunteer to make do.


6. Financials: 

• Not much to update

• Mostly paying orders

• Movie night revenue still open

• PRO Grant of $1,000.00 received

• Website annual payment via cheque was successful

• Mandy asked if all outstanding debts are settled. Lei confirmed all accounts are up to 		 	

date


7. Spending Discussion: 
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• Quorum not met, but we can vote via email.

• Ozobots would be something the school would like. $1,000.00 (14 bots)

• * MakerMobile workshop support costs could be $1,000.00 - $2,000.00 ???

• * Field trip fund is $750.00 in debt.  We could put funds against this emergency fund

• Whiteboard and projection for library. Cost to come $$$


8. Movie Night: 

• Has been rescheduled because of the snow day

• Online ordering has been left open


9. Science Fair: 

• Happening in April 13th 2019

• Sub committee meeting could happen in the interim


10. PRO Grant: 

• We’ve received it!

• Speaker: Sharron Wrightsteen. Will be booked for a night for “Learning Styles” to be 	 	 	

presented to Parent with their child (Grade 3 - 6)

• Another night, just for parents, a “Raising Responsible Children” presentation could be 	 	

done

• March 28 or May 2,9th could be options for these. They are 1.5 hours / presentation.


11. General Discussion: 

• “How spacey is your school” has been submitted to the administration. Veronica could 	 	
champion the initiative if we choose to participate.


• Suggestions: “How humans are impacting our planet” at the NAC. Could be a possible 	 	
field trip.


Annex 1 - Principal’s report 

Information items: 



➢ We have been continuing to improve our school.  This week we got our sound 
system in the gym fixed.  It has not been working for the last 12 years and we are 
thrilled to have it fixed!  We can now play music, use microphones or show 
movies with great sound! 

➢ We have presently have 31 new Kindergarten registrants for next year –we are 
off to a great start! We hope that more registrations continue to come in. Please 
encourage any families that have children who are currently 3 and turning 4 by 
the end of 2019 to come and register.  

➢ We have received our transfer cap for next year, it has been once again set at 
“0”.  The transfer process is described on the OCDSB web site and we have 
information available in the main office. 

➢ We are on target with our overall budget expenditures again this year. We have 
spent (52%) of our Operating Budget and we anticipate we will finish the year on 
target this year. 
    

➢ Our staff have been busy preparing report cards and our professional learning 
relating to STEM and numeracy.   

➢ We have been working on our School Learning Plan that pertains to numeracy.  
Staff are working on preparing professional development activities that we will 
use with all teachers on Toonie Tuesday.  We are asking all students to bring a 
toonie to school and we are going to create a toonie trail through our halls. 



Annex 2: Teachers’ report 

 



 



 


